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Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 

As we approach the end of another bustling 
term, we have much to celebrate and reflect 
upon. First and foremost, we extend our heartfelt 
congratulations to Mr. Yates on the arrival of his 
baby boy, Bodhi! We are thrilled for Mr. Yates 
and his family and wish them all the joy that 
comes with this wonderful addition. Mr. Yates 
will be on paternity leave for a week after half 
term, and we know you will join us in sending 
him our best wishes. 
 

This week, we celebrated the progress our students have made in 
reading, spelling, and mathematics. It’s been inspiring to see how 
everyone has embraced their learning, and we thank you for your support 
at home. The positive impact of these efforts was palpable during our 
recent celebrations. 
 

This half term has been particularly busy, filled with activities, sports, 
clubs, and enriching learning experiences. As we draw closer to the break, 
it’s clear that everyone deserves some well-earned rest! 
 

A special thank you to our PTA for their ongoing support and dedication. 
Their hard work in planning events like Film Night, Bags2School, the PTA 
Lottery, and Tuck Shop has greatly enriched our school community. We 
also have several exciting events lined up, so please stay tuned! 
 
Looking ahead, we are eager to hold parent meetings after half term. 
Please keep an eye out for a booking email over the break and make your 
appointments as soon as possible to ensure you don’t miss out on this 
opportunity to connect with teachers. 
 

Thank you for your continued support, and we wish you all a relaxing and 
enjoyable half term break! 
 
 
 

Monday  Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

4 
 
 
Football Club 

5 
 

Guide Dog Visit Y1 
 
Basketball Club 

6 
 
No Cross Country 
Club this week 

7 
 
Lunch time Drawing 
Club 

8 
 
 
 
 
 

11 12 131 14 15 
 
 
Y4 Visit to Carlisle 
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We are so pleased to be able to handover four cheques from the school 
council to four amazing charities, St John’s Hospice, Brain Tumour 
Charity, Save John Ruskin View and Mountain Rescue.  
 

   
 

   
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you and well done 
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Community Cupboard 
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